Frome Valley Registration Policy
Each Doctor’s Surgery has a postal code boundary which determines who is able to register at their respective practice.
Frome Valley has a contractual boundary and an outer boundary (you can see this on the map shown on the webpage).
[bookmark: _GoBack]At this moment in time, we are currently not registering patients who live outside of the contractual boundary.
If you have recently moved from the contractual boundary into the outer boundary, you are still eligible to be registered here at Frome Valley.
For more details, feel free to call the surgery or come in and speak to a member of reception who will be happy to assist.





